
  

  

Leamington United Mennonite Church          
October 1, 2017 - 9:45a.m.  
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We too  

may  

live  

a new  

life.  

Romans 6:4c 

Song - ‘Christ the Lord is Risen Today’ #280  
 

Prayer 
Song - ‘You are holy’  (Screen) 
 

Scripture Reading - Monica Hildebrand 

  Romans 6:1-11 (NIV)  
 

Giving our Gifts 

Song - ‘New earth, heavens new’  #299 

 

LUMC in Mission 

 

Prayers of the People 

If you have personal prayer requests, please write then 

out on the back of a Welcome Card and place them in  
the offering plate or in the Prayer Room.  We will pray   
for these requests in our daily morning prayers.   

 

Song - ‘I will come to you in the silence’ (Screen)  
 

Children’s Story - Rudy Dyck 

 

Sermon - ‘Live a new life’ 
 

Song - ‘Freedom and Life are Ours’ (Bulletin)  
 

Benediction 

 

Coffee and Connecting 

 

11:00 - Living Well Emotionally and Mentally  
   Sanctuary - Krista Konrad 

 

 

 

 

Speaker - Cathrin van Sintern Dick, Worship Leader - Carl Schartner 
Organist - Martha Janzen 
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Sunday School News �    
Oct 1 - Jacob & Esau 

Oct 8 - Thanksgiving (No Sunday School) 

               Sunday School 
Offering  

Sept 24 - $25.05 

 

SUNDAY 
SCHOOL  

NEWS 

Education Hour - 11 a.m. - Living Well Mentally and Emotionally  
Our guest speaker today is Krista Konrad.  Krista is is a Clinical Social Worker, 
Counsellor and Family Mediator in a private practice in Leamington working with 
individuals, couples and families.  She will be speaking today about the impact of 
separation and divorce on families and the dispute resolution options available for 
families in conflict.     

Entering the Way: The Good News of Jesus Tuesday - Sept. 26 at 6:30pm 
Mike Williamson and David Dyck will be teaching.  Bring your NIV Bible. 
This 10 week class will explore the good news of Jesus, the meaning of the cross, 
the hope of his resurrection, the reign of God's kingdom and the impact this has 
for us and our world. This class is open to everyone of all ages.   

Welcome to our Visitors - To all our visitors today, we  
welcome you in the name of Christ. We are delighted that 
you have joined us for our worship service and hope you 
sense God’s presence among us. If you have a personal 
need or would like more information about the church,  

please fill out a Welcome Card in the pew rack in front of you and put it in the  
offering plate. After the worship service you are welcome to join us for coffee and 
fellowship in the foyer.  We look forward to meeting you and getting to know you. 

Church Education �                                                                                             

Oak Street Leaves - Available in your mailbox and online at www.lumc.ca. 
Read about Trick or Trunk, Supporting Women’s Education, Community Events, 
Missions Prayer Calendar & an October calendar full of events.  

Used Laptops - Looking for 3 used laptops to be used by African medical  

Students.  Please contact Alison Dyck by October 10th at 519-890-3137.  

Next German Service - Sunday, October 15 (Following Family Worship) 

Next LUMC Potluck Lunch - Sunday, October 29 

Next Sunday, Oct. 8 at 9:45am - Family Thanksgiving & Communion  
1 Chronicles 16:34 - Give thanks to the Lord for he is good; his love endures forever. 
On Thanksgiving Sunday, as an expression of thanks for God's faithfulness, you 
are invited to bring your best so that you can share the best. 
We are asking people to bring some of their best baked goods, pies, breads, 
jams, etc. to leave at the front of the church as a token of thankfulness for God's 
blessing.  Following the service the congregation will be invited to come to the 
front of the church to select an item to share God's blessing with someone else. 
Think about who you would like to share God's love with this Thanksgiving  
Sunday and bring your best.  
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Ways to Give �                                                                                             

 

 

 

  
 

  

Thrift on Mill - As we head into the Fall season, Thrift on Mill is in perpetual 
Thanksgiving mode.  Thank you so much for your support, your donations and for 
being our loyal customers.  At this time there are several volunteer opportunities 
available at the shop.  There are shifts of 3 to 5 hours available, on a once-a-

week basis, on any day of the week that suits you.  There is also a Relief  
Manager job opening at the store.  This person would be working about 10 hours 
per week and it will include some evenings and Saturdays.  To apply for this you 
need to visit the MCC website.  The application door closes on October 9th.  
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August 20        John 3:16-20 
August 21        Acts 2:1-10 
August 22        Revelation 34:16-30 
August 23        Corinthians 34: 16a-25 
August 24        Matthew 3: 10-20 
August 25        Luke 2: 3-5 
August 26        Romans 5: 3-20      Bible  

    
               Contact us� 

                Leamington United  
    Mennonite Church 

78 Oak Street East 
Leamington, ON  N8H 2C6 

www.lumc.ca 

lumc@mnsi.net 
 

Victor Winter  
Coordinating Pastor, Ext. 1            

Home:  519-326-0363 

victwint@gmail.com 

 

David Dyck  
Associate Pastor, Ext. 2 

Home:  519-326-1326 

davidgdyck@gmail.com 

 

Mike Williamson  
Associate Pastor, Ext. 3 

Home:  519-398-8628 

mikewlumc@gmail.com 

 

Frieda Lepp  
Children’s Ministry, Ext. 4  
Home:  519-322-2198 

frieda.lepp@yahoo.ca 

 

Ernie Brown - Custodian 

Jane Klassen - Secretary, Ext. 0 

 

Church Council Chair - Bill Konrad 
wilmarkon2@cogeco.ca  

 

Library - lumclibrary@mdirect.net 
 

 

 

 

Phone: 519-326-2727 

Office Hours:        

9am-3pm Tues-Fri  

Closed Mondays 

Joys & Concerns ... 

 

Pray  For �   

Please pray for Erwin Tiessen our church  
delegate, and Grace Enns our Youth delegate 
to the upcoming Mennonite Church Canada 
special assembly in Winnipeg, Oct 13 - 15. 
Pray as they join delegates from around the 
country as they discern the wisdom of the  

with how God is at work among us and in the 

Erwin and Grace on Sunday October 8th. 
 

Pray  For �   

In light of re-organization proposals that will be 
discerned at Special Assembly 2017, pray that 
God will provide energy, hope, and a strong 

Church Canada staff and  Witness workers  
living abroad. 

 

Thank You�   
A very big thank you to all of my friends 
relatives who came to my 60th birthday party.  
Thank you for all the hugs, kisses and birthday 

and money (money is good).  I am so blessed 
to have so much love and support.     

             Love Lawrence Woelk 

Notice of Death�   
Ruth Hill (70), passed away on Sunday,  
September 24, 2017.  Ruth was the wife of 
Pat, and mother of Jim & Julie, Andy & Anna, 
and Elizabeth.  A private celebration of Ruth’s 
life will take place at a later date.  Please keep 
this family in your prayers. 

 

Notice of Death�   
Margaret Driedger, (95) passed away on  
Sunday, September 24, 2017.  Margaret was 
the mother of our members Marilyn & Vic  

of Margaret’s life was held at NLUMC on  
Thursday, September 28, 2017  Please keep 
this family in your prayers. 

 

Remembering Our Neighbours �   
It is good to remember that we are all part of 
the large Christian Fellowship.  This week, 
please pray for Wheatley Evangel  
Tabernacle. .  as those in the path of 
Hurricane Irma, which is currently 

Offering: Sept 24, 2017 

General         $ 2,815 

Building Fund        $      50 

Church Renovation    $      30   

Sunday School           $        5 

  

Total = $  2,900 

 

Our worship service is  
being videotaped and   
broadcast at LMH. 

Thanks for  

making   

LUMC  

scent free! 


